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Dear Secretary of State for A303 scheme,

Anyone travelling to the West Country has grumbled at some stage at the jams and perhaps thought about the
emissions puffed out by their vehicles BUT I bet they’ve all marvelled st the distant views of a unique ancient
stone monument

Please do not sanction this monstrous plan to dig through our most extraordinary archeological history. I gather
that no attention has been paid by ‘Highways’ to the reservations and criticisms made by generality of public
protests and those of World Heritage Sites thinkers. Also we should add in the carbon generation that this
project would add and the treasure it will consume.

There is an alternative, southern route, cheaper too. As an interested(passionately) observer, I’ve often
wondered ‘Why not dual the existing road’? Perhaps one of your office team might tell me?

Don’t do it please

Jayne Cooper MRCP





